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Secretary Gray Signs Agreement with Trump Administration to 
Enhance Voter List Maintenance 

CHEYENNE, WY –Secretary of State Chuck Gray has signed a Memorandum of Agreement 
between the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office and the Department of Homeland Security, U.S. 
Citizenship and Immigration Services to allow for increased voter list maintenance services through the 
Systematic Alien Verification for Entitlements (SAVE) Program. Increased voter list maintenance 
procedures, including access to the SAVE System, were a key priority of Secretary Gray’s conservative 
Election Integrity Agenda announced ahead of the 2025 Legislative Session. 

“Enhanced voter list maintenance procedures are crucial to election integrity by ensuring only 
eligible voters appear on Wyoming’s voter rolls. I’m very proud to have entered into a Memorandum of 
Agreement with the Trump Administration to ensure increased voter list maintenance by entering 
Wyoming in the SAVE database.  This will help to ensure that only citizens are on the voter registration 
list.  I’m grateful to President Trump and the Trump administration’s work to prioritize voter list 
maintenance, and am looking forward to continuing to work with the Trump administration in carrying 
out enhanced voter list maintenance through the SAVE Database.” 

To watch Secretary Gray’s ceremonial signing of the MOA, click here. 
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